

October 9, 2023

Dear Cole

Congratulations on being admitted to Utah State University! You will now have the opportunity to join a talented and diverse group of students and faculty who are working together to create a better future.

USU was founded in 1888 and is the second oldest undergraduate research program in the U.S. No matter what your goals and passions are, we have a degree for you with more than 100 majors and program offerings. You will have the opportunity to gain hands-on experience in your chosen field of study that will prepare you for your career.

USU's 30 campuses and sites throughout Utah, USU Online, and the 1,000 study abroad opportunities encompass our university and connect us to the rest of the world. Students from all 50 states and more than 60 different countries attend USU. We are confident that you will be able to find your place in our community and gain friendships and experiences that you can take with you forever.

USU President Betsy Cantwell believes you will both benefit from and be a benefit to our university:

"Welcome to Utah State and to the Aggie family. I am so pleased that you are ready for this adventure. This is a wonderful opportunity for your learning and growth — now, and throughout your lifetime. We care about all of the enriching experiences you will have at USU, and we know that by joining us, you will also be enriching the lives of others here. You will have the chance to form new friendships through many paths, including clubs, internships, and sports, and you'll have experiential learning opportunities that will help you personally and professionally beyond the classroom. I'm excited for you to join us not only for your undergraduate journey, but for a lifetime."

Again, congratulations on your acceptance to Utah State University. You should have already received an email detailing your admission status, but reach out if you have any questions.

Go Aggies!

Katie Jo North

Executive Director of New Student Enrollment